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CAT IN THE HOUSE! 
On Monday February 4th, Lincoln School students were treated to a visit from one of the most well 

known literary figures in the juvenile world, the Cat in the Hat.   As part of an NJEA promotion to 

kickoff the upcoming Read Across America week in March, the Cat visited every classroom at Lincoln 

much to the delight of students who were unaware of their guest’s scheduled visit.  Prior to the Cat’s 

arrival and to put everyone in the mood, the entire school watched a Cat in the Hat video via 

Youtube. 

  

Celebrating literacy through the yearly remembrance of the birthday of Dr. Seuss has long been an 

honored tradition in the district, especially at Lincoln School where fostering and promoting reading 

are always a top priority. Many thanks to Lincoln School Guidance counselor, Mrs. Tully for applying 

for the grant and orchestrating the Cat’s visit as well as all staff who assisted her with the event.   

 

 


